
 

 

June 23, 2015 

 

 

 

TO THE MEMBERS OF THE U.S. HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES: 

 

 The U.S. Chamber of Commerce, the world’s largest business federation representing the 

interests of more than three million businesses of all sizes, sectors, and regions, as well as state 

and local chambers and industry associations, and dedicated to promoting, protecting, and 

defending America’s free enterprise system, supports H.R. 2576, the “TSCA Modernization Act 

of 2015.”   

 

 This bipartisan legislation, which was reported unanimously from the full House 

Committee on Energy and Commerce, would bring much needed reforms to the Toxic 

Substances Control Act (TSCA) of 1976.   

 

 H.R. 2576 would improve protections for public health and the environment.  The bill 

would also provide clarity for industry and manufacturers to continue economic growth by 

establishing a new system for EPA to manage and evaluate risks of chemicals; and maintain 

protection of confidential chemical formulas and business information. 

 

 The Chamber strongly urges you to approve H.R. 2576.  The Chamber may 

consider votes on, or in relation to, this bill in our annual How They Voted scorecard.    

 

      Sincerely, 

      
      R. Bruce Josten 

 


